
     
            

                       
          

            
               

                   

Join Public Works Engineering staff for a Community Informational Meeting regarding the 
Safe Routes to School (SRTS) Improvements Projects 
Project Limits: Chevy Chase Drive between Glendale Avenue and Acacia Avenue 

Wednesday, March 22, 2017 @ 6:30p.m. 
City of Glendale, Municipal Services Building, 633 E. Broadway, Room 106, Glendale, 91206 

The purpose of this meeting is to outline the reason for the project, describe potential impacts, present the project timeline and respond to 

project-related questions. The construction is anticipated to begin Summer 2018. 

Project updates, including a location map, will be posted at www.glendalepwprojects.com under “Upcoming Projects”. 
Questions regarding the projects, please contact the Project Manager, Jasmina Zigic, at 818-549-3945 or at jzigic@glendaleca.gov 

Contact us at least five days in advance of the meeting if you need disability accommodations at the community meeting. 

mailto:jzigic@glendaleca.gov
www.glendalepwprojects.com


    
  

 
   

    

City Of Glendale 
Public Works Department 
Engineering Division 
633 E. Broadway, Room 205 
Glendale, CA 91206-4388 

UPCOMING 
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

COMMUNITY MEETING: 
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 22, 2017 

@ 6:30 p.m. 

• Traffic Delays • No Parking on Streets 
• Limited Access • Driveway Closures 

• Road Closures and/or Detours 
• Anticipated Construction Start: 

Summer 2018 

Another improvement project 
brought to you by the City of Glendale 

Mayor Paula Devine 

Council Members, Vartan Gharpetian, Ara Najarian, 
and Zareh Sinanyan 

@MyGlendale #MyGlendalePW 




